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Club Meetings: 

 

 

 Skateboarding is canceled today.  See you 

next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- Attention Any Students planning on attending 

Backwards Dance and Prom: 

This is a friendly reminder that any students 

with excessive tardy’s (15 or more) will not be 

able to attend school dances unless you clear 

your tardy’s by attending Saturday Scholars. 

Please check tardys on studentvue or stop by 

the attendance office to see if you are eligible 

to purchase tickets to upcoming school 

dances. 

 

 

- Backwards is only three weeks away! Turn in 

your dance form and get your tickets before 

they go up! 

 

- Attention all French club members! We will 

have an important meeting this Thursday to 

vote on the fundraiser we talked about last 

week. Please come to room 208 at lunch on 

Thursday 

 

- Today is Valentine’s Day.  Look for AP Psych 

“Love Bugs” on campus.  We are going to 

cover the campus in Heat Stickers so ask a 

Love Bug for one! 

 

 

 

 

- Attention ETS students!! If you are a Junior 

and are interested in taking the SAT 

Bootcamp, please stop by the Career Center 

and pick up a permission slip, Bootcamp is 

only available to ETS students.   

 

- Seniors, its Baby Picture and Senior Sibling time! 

Due Friday Feb. 15th! For info. visit Golden 

Legend Yearbook on the SP Web Page or visit 

room 601 for a handout. 

 

- Attention SPHS students taking AP: It's time to 

order and pay for your AP exams.  The deadline 

is March 8th.  Don't wait.  Avoid the lines at the 

cashier’s office.  If you have questions, see 

your AP teacher or Mrs. Franey in Room 407. 

 

The next SOAR Drivers Ed begins Monday, 

February 25th.  If you signed up earlier in the 

year you are on the list!  If you did not sign up 

but would still like to join, please come to 

room 318 after school on the 25th to see if 

there is room for you in the class.  

 

The next SOAR Hike is scheduled for Saturday, 

February 23rd to Iron Mountain.  Come to room 

318 to sign up 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great day Eagles.  Remember United We Soar!  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

 

 

 

 

 


